
Classic Airplane Association 

 of Arizona Picnic 

NOVEMBER 8, 2025 

 

Join us for a fun filled day on November 8, 2025 at the Casa Grande Airport.  The CAAA will be sponsoring a picnic 
and aerial corn hole competition for all CAAA members and local pilots with guests.  Refreshments will be 
available all day with lunch served at the conclusion of the corn hole competition. Lunch will be free for all active 
members, and a $20 donation for non-members. Registration will begin at 8:00 with registration for the corn hole 
competition followed by a pilot briefing at 9:30 am with the competition starting immediately after the briefing.  All 
corn hole participants must attend the briefing. The target will be a tarp with a 30 gallon trash container at the 
center of the tarp located  on the ultralight runway, south of the main runway.  Each participant can purchase up to 
4 bags ($5.00 per bag), with one bag dropped from 200 feet AGL at the target with each pass over the target.  The 
three pilots (or bombardier) who are closest to the center target will win a percentage of the prize money.  For more 
information, visit cactusflyin.org.  Participants are encouraged to pre-register by sending their name and aircraft 
type to cactusflyin.org@gmail.com.  Volunteers for Friday evening setup can contact Rusty at 
cactusflyin.org@gmail.com, snacks and refreshments will be provided.  Overnight tent and RV camping is 
available on the airport. 
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